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Peace be with you,
Your duty to the people of the Greater Puget Sound Region now calls for shrinking aviation. 
During the past century our collective experience with aviation taught us the wide range of
damage we do to humanity and our environment when we abuse the use of aircraft. War,
shipping, and travel by air must be scaled back so that the general public do not pay one more
penny for this mode of transportation. 

In addition all governmental entities and corporations engaged in aviation who report cash
flow, growth, and/or profit need to be held accountable for maintaining current facilities
safely and in good repair. Any customers or passengers must pay the bill for the benefits they
find indispensable. Governments and companies need to seek funding for making amends
within their own current wealth streams and not drain more wealth from the general public
sector, especially not hurt from those hurt by noise and pollution. 

Our health and our morality depend on mitigating the destruction caused by the misuse of
these innovations.  Please do not blindly accept the myth that growth is inevidentable and
good for all of us.   The drama of 2020 has shown us the need for changing our paradigms.
Grow employment by cleaning up and caring for our environment not by following
past failures.

in good faith,
Aisha Sial
Citizen of the USA, residing in Monroe, Washington
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